
To: All Customers Rep No. C21001S

  Nov 8, 2021

  Fuji Electric FA Components 

 & Systems Co., Ltd.

We would like to thank you for your continued efforts in promoting the sales of Fuji products.
We would like to notify the discontinuation of some of our products as described below.
Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.
Please also inform all related sections of your company and your customers regarding this notification.

   

Product name MMS's busbar and base plate (Optional accessories)

Series name BM3 Series

BZ0BCVA Busbar cover

BZ0BV03A Busbar

BZ0BV13A Busbar

BZ0BV14A Busbar

BZ0BPVE65A *Base plate

Reason for termination

Replacement model

Date of production discontinuation End of October 2021

Attachments -

Last order date End of December 2021

*We are sorry, but we cannot accept any last order of BZ0BPVE65A.

Replacement parts There is no replacement part available.

Others -

Notification regarding discontinuation on part of MMS's busbar and base plate 
(Optional accessories)

Types

-

Unfortunately, we cannot continue to supply the products because the supplier decided to withdraw 
their business. 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused by this situation.

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd.


